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Chatham County Police Department Responds to Shots Fired Incident 

  

Chatham County, GA (March 1, 2021) – The Chatham County Police Department responded 

to a shots fired incident at an apartment complex early this morning. 

At approximately 12:45 a.m., officers were dispatched to the area around the 1600 building of 

101 Fenwick Village Drive. When officers arrived, they found one man who had been grazed by 

a bullet in the leg and another who left the scene. After talking to a witness, it was determined 

that both men fired weapons. Officers determined that the parties knew each other, and that this 

was not a random incident. 

Chatham County Police officers arrested 39-year-old Alonza Barnes and charged him with 

criminal trespass and reckless conduct. Officers are currently looking for 32-year-old Mishawn 

Green. Anyone with information about his whereabouts is asked to call Chatham County Police 

Department detectives at 912-651-4717 or Crimestoppers at 912-234-2020. 
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